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Request 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS FoundaƟon Trust, 

We are looking into the rise of potholes on the UK roads, and if there is an impact on the safety of 
cyclists. 

Please can you answer the following quesƟons: 

For the years 2022, 2023 and 2024, can you tell us the number of paƟents admiƩed to A&E for 
treatment as a result of an accident while riding a bike? 

For the years 2022, 2023 and 2024, can you tell us the number of paƟents admiƩed to A&E for 
treatment as a result of an cycling accident caused by a pothole. 

For the years 2022, 2023 and 2024, can you tell us the number of paƟents who needed to remain 
overnight in hospital for treatment, aŌer being assessed and treated by A&E as a result of an 
accident caused by a pothole? 

For the years 2022, 2023 and 2024, can you tell us the number of fataliƟes of paƟents, seen by your 
A&E teams, as a result of cyclists having an accident relaƟng to a pothole? 

 

Response  

Please note that Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health FoundaƟon Trust explicitly provide mental 
health services and do not provide physical healthcare like an Acute Trust. 

Your request for informaƟon is therefore not applicable to the Trust. 

 

 


